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June 2022 Edition 
 

The Eyrie 
Greensville School 

greensville@hwdsb.on.ca 

289-345-4556 

 

Dear Families, 

Well, we made it…another school year behind us! It wasn’t 

without its challenges but I’d like to think we’ve come out the 

other side better for it.  

I have so enjoyed these last 5 months and look forward to 

starting up with families in September.  

Enjoy the summer holidays – be safe and stay healthy!  

In Service, 

Jennifer Miscas 

Principal 

 

2022/2023 Class Placements 

HWDSB is moving to a centralized procedure of sharing class 

placements during the last week of August, via the Parent Portal. 

Families should have received a message from the Board about 

this upcoming change. At the school level, we spend a lot of time 

organizing class lists and schedules to ensure students are placed 

well. We consider many factors and want the best for your 

child(ren). Thank you for entrusting us with these important 

decisions.  

2022/2022 Staffing Changes 

As we are still working through staffing at this time, an updated list 

will be shared with families in August. However, for those staff 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 29 

Last Day of Classes 

June 30 

PA Day (Bells/Sign Shut Off) 

September 6 

School Begins 

 

June Highlights 

*Millgrove Grade 5 Transition 

Day 

*Grade 8 Year End Trip to TO 

*Grade 6/7 Play Day 

*FDK-Grade 5 Friday Frolic 

*Spring Concert 

*Grade 8 Transition Days at 

DVSS & WDHS 

*Grade 8 Commencement 

*Pizza Days 
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leaving Greensville, I’d like to recognize their efforts and thank 

them for their contributions to our school community. 

Ms. L. Asma (Remote French) – Accepted a position with Peel DSB 

Ms. R. Bailey – FDK Prep @ Gordon Price Elementary 

Mr. J. deLottinville – Grade 4 LTO Complete 

Mr. R. Fairhall – EA Position @ Spring Valley Elementary 

Mr. A. Feudo – Grade 6/7 LTO Complete  

Ms. J. Hannon – FDK @ Central Elementary 

Ms. A. Szewczyk – Junior French LTO Complete 

Mr. M. McAllister – Grade 8 LTO Complete 

Ms. K. Risidore – EA Position @ Lawfield Elementary  

Play Structure Update 

I have some good news and some not so good news…The play 

structure is complete – wood chips were delivered yesterday, 

which was the last outstanding item! We also had the Buddy 

Bench from Spencer Valley brought over last week. It has been 

secured on our back playground, near some shade and facing 

the new play structure. Unfortunately, we cannot open the 

structure until the asphalt around the structure is made safe. A plan 

is in place; however, it won’t be completed in time for students to 

use it during this school year. Once the paving is done, the grass 

will be cut, the long-jump pit will be raked and the area will be fully 

opened for families. This potentially could happen over the 

summer months. I’m as eager as ever to get this project finished. 

My sights are now set for September. Students will be trained on 

the equipment so that they are kept safe during their outdoor play time. 

 

 

 

 

 


